
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

Thursday, December 9, 2021 

 

HOT LUNCH: Hot Dog  

   

BIRTHDAYS:  Conor Carolan 

   Lily Salazar 

 

 

1. Attention all Battle of the Books participants….please check the Battle of the Books 

google classroom and make sure your whole team in is in there. The Dates for the Battle 

have been determined and are posted in the classroom. Also, if your team still needs a 

team name or coach see Mrs. Sutsser before this Friday.  
 

2. Attention Adventurers!!! 

8th Grade RPG Club members will meet TODAY after school until 4pm in Room 122-

D.   Please see Mr. Walsen, Mr. La Bud, or Dr. McGovern with any questions.  See 8th 

graders after school today! 
 

 

   

   

 


